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 Each year since 2004 the University of Illinois, College 
of Pharmacy Scholarship Committee has selected a 
student to receive the PDC Memorial Scholarship.  
This year there are two deserving recipients!  
Brothers Celeste Guzman and Rachel Loy                             

In addition to Celeste and 
Rachel, thirty five other Alpha 
Sigma Brothers were awarded 
scholarships at this year’s 
Convocation.  Many of this 
years recipients are pictured 
below. Congratulations to all !! 
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Alpha Sigma - Spring Formal     (YouTube Music Video Link) 

https://youtu.be/t0QFAhebSMs
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The Alpha Sigma Collegiate 
Chapter hosted a wonderful 
fun filled event for all of our 
Brothers and guests that 
attended. Special thanks to 
Brother Gerda Lescinskaite  
For organizing this years 
Spring Formal!! 
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More PDC photos and albums from the past can be viewed on the on the Alumni 
Chapter “Photo Gallery” webpage and the private  Alumni Facebook Page 

http://www.pdc-chicago.org/gallery.htm
https://m.facebook.com/groups/216572698397823/
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Many Alpha Sigma Brothers Awarded 
 We wish all of our Phi Delta Chi Collegiate Brothers that were 
recognized at the 71st Honors Convocation continued success 
scholastically and professionally. This year there were 90 scholarships 
awarded at the Convocation totaling over $209,000.  Thirty-nine of 
those scholarships were given to 37 of our Alpha Sigma Brothers. The 
Phi Delta Chi Brothers that received an award and recognition during 
the evening’s ceremony were: 
Margaret Afolabi, Katerina Antonishina, Mario Arias, Fola Arowora, 
Jessica Brener, Marta Ciolkowska, Emilio De La Rosa Gonzalez, 
Hillary Debs, Aleece Duffy, Hailey Feela, Sara Ganas, Giancarlo 
Garcia, Eden Gebre, Celeste Guzman, Theresa Ho, Enejeda Hoxha, 
Ngozi Ihemeson, Michael Kaunas, Cayley Krkljes, Klaudia Kruczak, 
Samantha Kueter, Dominika Kulka, Brian Lau, Jean Lee, Rachel Loy, 
Erika Maslennikov, Justyna Mastalerz, Michael McShan, Jake Molnar, 
Matt Odishoo, Alexis Rhodes, Joshua Sanchez, Zuzanna Strapoc, 
Teresa Valadez, Heather Webster, Alexandra Wierzbiak and  
Alden Williams 
Once again………...Congratulations to all of you! 

Congratulations   
2023-2024 Collegiate E-Board 

Congratulations to the newly elected Alpha Sigma E-Board!  Our Alumni 
Chapter looks forward to working with the E-Board this coming academic 
year.                                                                                                    
Erika Maslennikov (WCC), Giancarlo Garcia (WVC), Theresa Ho 
(WKF), Adam Elmkinssi (WKRS), Parker Quinlan (WMA), Tim Dorsey 
and Mya Fitzpatrick (WCMs) (Worthy Candidate Mentors formerly Pledge Parents),  
Lexis Terris (WP),  Alvina Chheung (WIG), Luis Vazquez (WH),  
Klaudia Kruczak (WC), Gianna Marino (WAL),                                  
Erik Zubek (Director of Education) (formerly Worthy Master of Education),         
and Jacqueline Tomecki (Social Director - WMD)          



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PDC 2023 Phi Lambda Sigma Recipients 

The purpose of Phi Lambda Sigma, also known as the 
National Pharmacy Leadership Society, is to promote the 
development of leadership qualities, especially among 
pharmacy students.  
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GRAND COUNCIL 2023 WILL BE 
IN HOUSTON, TEXAS! 

START PLANNING NOW! 
Grand Council is the "Ultimate Fraternal Experience" and brings together Brothers 

from across the country to conduct the business of the Fraternity 

The 74th Grand Council  
August 1st through August 5th   
at The Westin Galleria Houston  

(5060 West Alabama St. -  Houston, Texas 77056) 

What happens at Grand Council? During Grand Council, our chapter’s collegiate 
and alumni delegates as well as alumni chapters will vote on business and elect our 
new Grand Officers. Brothers will be able to participate in reference committees, 
regional caucuses, officer training courses, professional development opportunities, 
continuing education and more! 
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The next Grand Council will be held in Houston, Texas in 2023. (information below) 
Attendance by representative delegate Brothers from the Collegiate and Alumni 
Chapters is mandated by the National Office of Phi Delta Chi.  Unfortunately, the costs 
to attend have greatly increased in recent years.  Grand Council fees, hotel 
reservations, meals and travel expenses to and from Houston have all increased.  
Because of this, the Alpha Sigma Alumni Association wishes to help reduce some of 
the expenses that the Collegiate Chapter will incur next year. 
Our goal is to raise enough money to help send two collegiate Brothers to Houston 
next year!  We need the help of our alumni to make this a reality.  Please consider 
making a donation to this effort. To make a donation of any amount, please visit the 
"Donation Page" link below. 
Each Needs the Help of the Other, 
Alpha Sigma Alumni Association, Executive Board 
DONATION LINK  (Our goal is $2000………..so far we have collected only $205) 

http://www.pdc-chicago.org/Donation2023.htm
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Alumni Chapter Business Meeting   
Sunday, June 3rd, 2023 

The Alumni Chapter business meeting will be held at Palmer Place 
Restaurant - 56 South LaGrange Road in LaGrange, IL.  
The meeting will begin at NOON.   We hope to see many members at the 
meeting!   There is plenty of parking available in the parking lot directly 
behind the restaurant.  If you plan on attending please let us know.        
AlphaSigmaPDC@gmail.com      

 https://palmerslagrange.com/ 

mailto:alphasigmapdc@gmail.com
https://palmerslagrange.com/
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Your donations to our association will help us in funding the PDC Memorial 
Scholarship Fund and the PDC Continuing Education Fund.  Donations are 
also used to help our Collegiate Brothers with travel expenses to National 
Phi Delta Chi events and other professional meetings. 
If you know of any fellow Brothers who are not getting this newsletter, 
please feel free to pass the newsletter link along so we can continue to 
grow and continue to be a leading Alumni Chapter of Phi Delta Chi.  
To all the Brothers that have already given a donation to our alumni 
chapter, we thank you!!! 

The Alumni Association Facebook Page is up and running once again.   
If you are interested in seeking out a Brother or you just want to stay 
connected and in touch with the chapter, consider adding the private 
PDC Alpha Sigma Alumni Facebook Page to your list of favorite sites.  
Only Phi Delta Chi Brothers will have access to see who is in the group 
and what they post.  Just make your request to be added, and once you 
are verified as a Brother, you will have access to the page. 

Alpha Sigma Alumni Association  
Donation  Form  

2023
Voluntary Suggested Donation  

is only $20 per alum  

Donations can be made by check or online at:  
 Secure Online Donation Page 

Alumni Brothers from all regions are welcome to join our   
Alumni Association! 

https://m.facebook.com/groups/216572698397823/
http://www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm



